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Maintenance staff has been installing walk thru temperature check stations with fever 
temperature detection at the buildings. Setting up sneeze guards at the office 
entrances. Replaced broken windows in the buildings to keep the rooms warm with 
the falling temperatures.

HIGH SCHOOL:
Replaced burnt out security lights.

BES:
Replaced faulty Differential Relief Valve in mechanical mezzanine, replaced burnt 
out control board to boiler #6, boiler room.

KWB:
Replaced broken safety strap on basketball hoop in gym.

VC:
Installing new LED lighting throughout the school. Restore refrigerant to the freezer 
in kitchen. 


